
All City of Concord public meetings are accessible for persons with disabilities.  Any person who 

feels that he or she may be unable to participate in a City of Concord public meeting due to a 

disability should, to the extent possible, call (603) 225-8595 at least 48 hours prior to the meeting so 

that a reasonable accommodation can be arranged. 

 

   

 
 

 
TO:  Honorable Mayor and City Council 
FROM:  Anne Marie Skinner, Assistant City Planner 
RE:  Authorization to Accept Monetary Gifts Totaling $100 as 
  Provided for Under the Preauthorization Granted by City Council 
DATE:  November 28, 2023 
 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that City Council approve the acceptance and expenditure of the gift to the Concord 
Urban Tree Trust Fund cited below for the purpose indicated: 

Donor Amount Purpose Project Accounting 

Unitil $100.00 
 

Tree planting Urban Tree Trust Fund 

    

Total $100.00   

 
Background 
1. Funds are requested to be expended under the authority established pursuant to Resolution #8120, 

adopted December 10, 2007. 
2. The purpose of the gifts listed above is consistent with, and presents no conflict or obstacle to, the 

accomplishment of City Council goals, the Code of Ordinances, or the operating functions of the City 
of Concord. 

3. No City match is required. 
4. Funds have been received by the City of Concord, except as noted. 
5. A letter of thanks on behalf of the City Council and the citizens of the City of Concord has been sent 

to donor listed above. 
 
Discussion 
Upon the City Council’s approval of this report the funds indicated above will be placed in the Urban 
Tree Trust Fund.  
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